
 

2nd July 2024 

Transition to Year 6 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As the end of the academic year approaches, we would like to invite 

you to a special coffee afternoon organized by our Community Outreach Team. This coffee afternoon 

aims to provide you with valuable information regarding the transition of your child to Year 6. 

Date: Thursday 18th July 2024 

Time: 2.15pm 

Venue: School Hall 

Transitioning from Year 5 to Year 6 is an important milestone for our pupils. It brings with it new 

challenges, opportunities, and experiences that will shape your child’s educational journey. We 

understand that this can be an exciting yet apprehensive time for both children and parents/carers 

alike. We want to ensure that you are well-informed and prepared for the upcoming transition. 

During the meeting, our Trust Community Outreach Team will deliver an informative session, covering 

various aspects of the transition process. They will address common concerns, share insights, and 

provide helpful tips to ensure a smooth and successful transition for your child. This session will be 

interactive, allowing you to ask questions and gain a deeper understanding of the transition process. 

We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 18th July to discuss a successful transition for your 

child as they embark on the next chapter of their educational journey. 

Future Coffee Mornings 

I would also like to invite all parents/carers to meet Year 6 team during our back-to-school events in 

September. Year 6 Meet the Team event will run on Friday 13th September at 9am-9.45am in the 

school hall. This meeting will provide an overview of the Year 6 curriculum, including subjects and any 

changes or new areas of focus compared to Year 5.  

Key Milestones and Assessments: The teachers will be able to discuss assessments and national tests 

that Year 6 students will be expected to take; explain the significance of these assessments and how 

the school will support pupils in their preparation. 

Support and Well-being: Emphasize the importance of emotional well-being and mental health 

support for Year 6 to help pupils manage any anxieties or concerns they may have about year 6. 

Enrichment Opportunities: Residential Trip, workshops and projects, Saturday school, English and 

Maths Boosters.  

Changes in Expectations: Explain the increased responsibilities and expectations that come with being 

in Year 6: developing independence, organizational skills, and resilience to succeed in the final year of 

primary school. 



There will be also Part 2 to this meeting where you will be able to find out about Transition to 

Secondary School (9.45am-10.30am).  

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at the office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 18th July at 2.15pm in the school hall.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Headteacher 


